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My name is Kris Hurrle and I respectfully request your support of HB2314. 

As a motorcyclist sitting in backed up traffic can be one of the most stressful parts of riding.
Whether it be the concern of my air cooled motorcycle overheating or the driver behind me who is
looking at his/her phone that rear ends me. This lane splitting option would allow me to continue to
move in a save and effective way reducing the amount of spaces occupied on the already busy
road and allow me and other motorcyclists to continue on our way safely. 

Please consider supporting this bill. I thank you sincerely for your time. 

Kris Hurrle
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